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Figure S1. ThT fluorescence spectra in the absence and presence of dsDNA. Here, 1 ml of pure ThT 
solution (20 µM) with and without dsDNA (72 µM bp) was measured using a Jasco fluorospectrometer 
FP-8200 with an excitation wavelength of 450 nm. Directly after mixing ThT and dsDNA (0 min 
incubation), drastically enhanced fluorescence intensity is observed. The fluorescence intensity did not 
change significantly during 30 min incubation at room temperature. 

 
 



 

Figure S2. AFM images of pure hIAPP incubated without any DNA for 30 min. The ranges of the z-scales 
are given in the individual images. Below each image, the thresholded version of the original image 
used in the analysis of the morphological aggregate parameters is given with the analyzed aggregates 
highlighted in red. 

 



 
Figure S3. AFM images of pure hIAPP incubated without any DNA for 1 h. The ranges of the z-scales 
are given in the individual images. Below each image, the thresholded version of the original image 
used in the analysis of the morphological aggregate parameters is given with the analyzed aggregates 
highlighted in red. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Figure S4. AFM images of pure hIAPP incubated without any DNA for 3 h. The ranges of the z-scales 
are given in the individual images. Below each image, the thresholded version of the original image 
used in the analysis of the morphological aggregate parameters is given with the analyzed aggregates 
highlighted in red. 

 
 



 

 
Figure S5. AFM images of hIAPP incubated with genomic dsDNA for 30 min. The ranges of the z-scales 
are given in the individual images. Below each image, the thresholded version of the original image 
used in the analysis of the morphological aggregate parameters is given with the analyzed aggregates 
highlighted in red. 



 

 

Figure S6. AFM images of hIAPP incubated with genomic dsDNA for 1 h. The ranges of the z-scales are 
given in the individual images. Below each image, the thresholded version of the original image used 
in the analysis of the morphological aggregate parameters is given with the analyzed aggregates 
highlighted in red. 

 



 

 
Figure S7. AFM images of hIAPP incubated with genomic dsDNA for 3 h. The ranges of the z-scales are 
given in the individual images. Below each image, the thresholded version of the original image used 
in the analysis of the morphological aggregate parameters is given with the analyzed aggregates 
highlighted in red. 



 

 

Figure S8. AFM images of hIAPP incubated with DNA origami triangles for 30 min. The ranges of the z-
scales are given in the individual images. Below each image, the thresholded version of the original 
image used in the analysis of the morphological aggregate parameters is given with the analyzed 
aggregates highlighted in red. 



 

 

Figure S9. AFM images of hIAPP incubated with DNA origami triangles for 1 h. The ranges of the z-
scales are given in the individual images. Below each image, the thresholded version of the original 
image used in the analysis of the morphological aggregate parameters is given with the analyzed 
aggregates highlighted in red. 

 



 

 

Figure S10. AFM images of hIAPP incubated with DNA origami triangles for 3 h. The ranges of the z-
scales are given in the individual images. Below each image, the thresholded version of the original 
image used in the analysis of the morphological aggregate parameters is given with the analyzed 
aggregates highlighted in red. 

 
 
 



 
Figure S11. AFM images of hIAPP incubated with DNA origami 6HBs for 30 min. The ranges of the z-
scales are given in the individual images. Below each image, the thresholded version of the original 
image used in the analysis of the morphological aggregate parameters is given with the analyzed 
aggregates highlighted in red. 



 

 

Figure S12. AFM images of hIAPP incubated with DNA origami 6HBs for 1 h. The ranges of the z-scales 
are given in the individual images. Below each image, the thresholded version of the original image 
used in the analysis of the morphological aggregate parameters is given with the analyzed aggregates 
highlighted in red. 

 
 
 



 

 
Figure S13. AFM images of hIAPP incubated with DNA origami 6HBs for 3 h. The ranges of the z-scales 
are given in the individual images. Below each image, the thresholded version of the original image 
used in the analysis of the morphological aggregate parameters is given with the analyzed aggregates 
highlighted in red. 


